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CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS 
 
In accordance with Listing Rule 3.14 Superior Resources Limited (ASX:SPQ) wishes to advise 
that effective today the Company’s Principal Place of Business has changed to: 
 
Suite 3, Level 1, 
5 Gardner Close,  
Milton Qld 4064 
 
 
Authorised for release to the ASX by the Board: 
 

 

 

For more information: 
Carlos Fernicola 
Company Secretary 
Tel: +61 7 3831 4172 
www.superiorresources.com.au 
carlos@carlosfernicola.com.au 
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